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To submit a general school question to me prior to the next School Council meeting,
please use this form.

Staffing update

Acting VP Paula Slesar will be remaining with us until the December break. We have hired a
new teacher for the grade 6 EFI class - Mme Nedal Ayoub. She has an extensive background
teaching in the far north in Indigenous communities, and we are happy to have her as part of
our team.

Facilities update

The two new portables are arriving in the next few weeks.

A staff member from the board came to inspect the placement of the three new trees. We are
not able to move them, but we can possibly change where the accompanying bench can go. We
are hoping we can add it to the outdoor classroom instead.

Remembrance Day ceremony

SPS students will be participating in the District Remembrance Day ceremony. It will be
livestreamed for our staff and students to view, and families are also invited to join. The
information is here:

Date: Thursday, November 11th, 2021
Time: 10:30 am
Link: https://youtu.be/REDAEDAGA4k

Poppies will be provided to students on Thursday morning. We are collecting donations for the
Royal Canadian Legion through our School Cash Online portal on our school website.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc149XxqjKO5zRDV0CM-5DY5E3L2X7Z31h17niWYopR1zVWig/viewform
https://youtu.be/REDAEDAGA4k

